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To "Curtis Malone" <Curtice.Malone@dot.state.oh.us>

cc Thomas.Hyland@dot.state.oh.us, 
dmchatfield@firstenergycorp.com, 

clrandall@firstenergycorp.com
bcc

Subject Overhead removal of single span in vicinity of pier 11

History: This message has been replied to.

Curt, 

Weather permitting, the feeder tie, which will provide for the removal of the single span of overhead 
primary wire, in the vicinity of pier 11, and specifically between poles CXC-608796 and CXC-545866 
(highlighted in blue) is anticipated to be completed July 23. The design should be complete mid-next 
week (~7/6), and upon your written approval will be released to the field for construction. As agreed, one 
caveat: while the primaries can be removed, the poles need to remain so we may temporarily restore 

service by replacing and re-energizing the overhead wire in the event we experience issues with our UG. 

Regards, 

Bill Snyder 
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